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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As we approach the festive period, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude 

and appreciation for your support and involvement in your child's education.  

I am proud of the hard work and dedication that our students have shown so far.  

Their hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed, and I am confident that they 

will carry these skills and knowledge with them in the New Year. 

I would like to thank you, the parents/guardians, for your continued support in 

ensuring that your child is engaged in their learning. Your involvement and 

commitment have been vital in ensuring that our students continue to thrive. 

Please could you ensure your child arrives on time with the correct uniform and 

stationery.  

School will close on Tuesday 19th December at 12.00pm. 

I look forward to welcoming our students back on Monday 8th January. 

I wish you all Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

ZGhanchi 
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